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We’re a new support group for parents led by 

parents. 

 

Find us on the playground, email us               

(POPsofPSJS@gmail.com) or POP in to one of our sessions for 

a friendly chat.   

 

We’re here to listen, share our experience, 

laugh, cry… we may not have all the answers but 

we’re happy to help if we can. 

Drop in to our first session and meet the team: 

1st 
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Junior 

site 
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welcome 

 

3.20-
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